The University Vice-Rector for Postgraduate Studies and Scientific Research Receives the Annual Report of Education College in Zulfi


[bookmark: _GoBack]His Excellency Dr. Mohammad Abdullah Al-Shaya’a, Vice-Rector for Postgraduate and Scientific Research welcomed in his office the Dean of Education College in Zulfi Dr. Abdullah Bin Khalifah Al-Suweiket. 
Dr. Al-Suweiket reviewed the college achievements for the academic year 1433/134 H including the events and activities. Then, He handed the annual report to Dr. Al-Shaya’a who expressed his content with the efforts that have been exerted by the college. 

